
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfmn@localaccess.com 

VIA E-FILING 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 
Fax(360) 587-3852 

December 18, 2019 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, W A 98503 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces@localaccess. com 

Re: UW-190845- Scenic Shores Water Company- WN U-2- DO NOT 
REDOCKET 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Pursuant to an agreement reached with Commission Staff for purposes of this filing, 
enclosed you will find original tariffWN U-2. This letter also withdraws all other tariff sheets 
previously filed in this proceeding. 

Pursuant to instructions from Commission Staff, the issue date is the same as the 
originally issued date of October 9, 2019. The effective date is December 20, 2019. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

RAF/cs 
Enclosures 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 
Tiffany Van Meter (via e-mail) 
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